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Comments: Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I live in the Chicago Illinois area. We traveled to Lutsen to ski in the spring of 2019 with my two brothers and 3

children for a 4 day ski trip.  I really enjoyed the skiing and the resort seemed to really safeguard the beautiful

area and environment.  However, the 8 ½ hour drive is too far for the variety and amount of terrain they have to

keep us interested for 4 days and make the trip "worth it".   Looking at the purposed plans, I think the increased

terrain will make a four day trip a viable option that I would definitely do again over traveling to the Rocky

Mountains as we planned to do in the spring of 2020. 

 

To summarize I strongly support the expansion and would be eager to travel there if it is completed.

 

Thank You, 

 

Michael O'Donnell

Winfield, IL

630-251-4311   

 


